
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE WESTERN REGION FOOTBALL LEAGUE 

CONGRATULATES 
Harry Randall – Under-13A Altona Juniors 

Congratulations to Harry Randall from the Under 13 team for reaching your 50 game milestone on 
the weekend. We look forward to being there with you for your next 50, from your team mates and 

everyone at the Junior Viking club! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KNOW OF A JUNIOR MILESTONE PLAYER AT 
YOUR CLUB? 

Send in a PICTURE of your milestone player, along with their FULL 
NAME and a few lines about their special day to Media and 

Communications Manager Kristen Alebakis, via email, 
k.alebakis@wrfl.asn.au  

 

 


